
 

                   VACAVILLE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 

                                                                                                                                
                                                           CONSIDER FOR REVIEW: DECLINING MEDICAL COVERAGE        
                                                                                       MAY 2024 BOARD MEETING 
         
 
 
 
OPT-OUT CONSIDERATION 

The department would like to offer active full-time paid employees, who decline medical coverage, to be 

compensated at a rate of two hundred ($200) dollars per pay period.  This is a common practice within the 

industry, including neighboring Fire Districts.   The opt-out arrangement would only be available to employees 

that are already covered by another healthcare plan. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: This is not intended to be used or considered actual policy.  This is a public notice of an agenda 
item to be considered. 
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